
BGSBU Celebrates Martyr's Day 

 

As the country pays homage to Mahatma Gandhi on his 74th death anniversary, 

Vice Chancellor Baba Ghulam Shah Badshah University Prof. Akbar Masood and 

other senior functionaries of the University  observed two minutes of silence in 

the memory of those who were martyred in India's freedom struggle. Speaking on 

the occasion, Prof. Akbar said that the valour of all martyrs who gave their lives 

for the nation will always be remembers and that their sacrifices will be etched 

forever in memory. Prof. Akbar said that the entire nation is standing together in 

silence for 2 minutes at 11 AM today as a mark of respect towards our brave 

martyrs. 


